
From: ARB Clerk of the Board
To: Bechtold, Bradley@ARB
Subject: FW: Farber Comments on Scoping Plan
Date: Thursday, December 15, 2022 8:35:58 AM

 
 
Katie Estabrook
Manager
Board Administration & Regulatory Coordination Unit
Executive Office
she/her/hers
VoIP: 279-208-7745
 

From: Gary Farber <gary.f8642@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 14, 2022 1:32 PM
To: ARB Clerk of the Board <cotb@arb.ca.gov>
Subject: Farber Comments on Scoping Plan
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
I appreciate the efforts of the board and staff in shaping the Scoping Plan. 
While much of the plan moves CA in a climate-positive direction, the final draft
still contains elements that will have negative consequences.  I strongly support
the recommendations of the EJAC.  My key concerns:
 
* Engineered Carbon Capture:  This strategy simply lets the fossil fuel industry
continue making carbon-intensive products.  Instead, the plan should only
support natural carbon sequestration.
 
* Refinery Pollution:  The plan needs to account for all emissions, including
those tied to use of all exported refinery products.
 
* Public Health:  The draft plan's health impact analysis is inadequate.  Please
establish a Public Health Advisory Group.
 
Thanks in advance for your consideration.
 
Gary Farber
Walnut Creek, CA
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